
	
PRIVATE	VOICE	LESSON	INFORMATION	

	
	
Following	you	will	find	a	copy	of	the	standardized	contract	for	all	voice	
teachers	at	John	Hersey	High	School.			Please	be	sure	to	read	over	the	criteria	
regarding	payments,	etc.	
	
	
Also	included	are	biographies	of	each	of	the	voice	teachers	which	will	give	you	
their	educational	and	vocal	experience.	
	
	
Lessons	are	given	during	either	the	choir	period,	during	lunch	or	after	school.	
	
	
All	students	are	encouraged	to	take	private	lessons.			Chamber	Singers	are	
required	to	take	private	voice	lessons.	
	
	
The	cost	of	lessons	is	$25	per	lesson	which	is	$1	per	minute.		Students	may	pay	
for	lessons	from	their	Student	Account	(proceeds	from	fund	raising),	in	cash	or	
check	payable	to	their	individual	teacher.	
	
	
We	are	very	proud	of	the	staff	we	have	assembled	here	at	Hersey.		You	should	
note,	we	have	the	most	private	teachers	available	to	students	of	any	school	in	
the	district.	
	
	
Private	lessons	offer	an	outstanding	opportunity	for	students	to	get	
individualized	attention	that	is	difficult	to	achieve	in	a	classroom	setting.	
	
	
Teaches	will	introduce	themselves	to	the	students	during	their	choir	period	
within	the	first	week	of	school.				Lessons	begin	the	following	week.	


